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Summer Term - Newsletter 2 

I would like to start with a huge welcome back to some of our Y6 and EYFS pupils- 
it is lovely to see you! Next week we anticipate welcoming back some of our Y1 

pupils as well. 

Although we are currently not running ‘as normal’, we are very much still here for 

all pupils either in school or if still learning from home. 

We start the second half of the term with a couple of goodbyes… Mrs Nicola Oke 
(a school TA and more recently lunchtime supervisor for over 30 years) and Miss 
Laura Easlick (Sycamore class TA) have moved on from Luxulyan. We wish them 

both the very best for their futures ahead! Goodbye and Good luck! 

Thank You Mrs Lawson 

 

 

We would also like to say a huge thank you to Hayley Lawson (Phoebe in          
Sycamore Class’ mum) for using her graphic design skills and updating our school 
logo so that it is now looking fab and for all of her help  with creating the video 

for our Calor Gas bid.  

Happy Friday! 

Mrs L-D-L 

* CONGRATULATIONS* 

Mrs L-D-L and her husband are     
expecting their second child due in   

December 2020 

Good luck to them both! 

BEHAVIOUR POLICY AMENDMENT RETURN 

SLIPS 

Please can we remind you, if you have not 
done so already, that the signed parent/carer 

agreement to the Behaviour Policy            
amendments needs to be returned to school as 

soon as possible to a Bubble staff member 
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A few parents have asked what specific measures we have been able to put in place in school 
to ensure we are adhering to government guidance during these unprecedented times. There 

are many safety measures in place including: 

· Small class groups 

· Classroom furniture rearranged to ensure 2m distancing as much as possible 

· Use of the outdoors to maximise lessons outside agreed and timetabled 

· Agreed areas of the school which will not be used in order to reduce movement around the school 

· Drop-off and collection times staggered and protocols in place to minimise adult to adult contact 

· Unnecessary items removed from the classroom and stored 

· Soft furnishings and soft toys removed 

· Protocols in place to ensure play equipment is cleaned after use 

· Handwashing basins nearby and cleaning record in place in each class 

· Hand sanitiser available in all classrooms 

· Classroom bins are emptied regularly throughout the day 

· Spaces are well ventilated 

· Additional cleaning in place throughout the day 

· PPE equipment available if needed 

· Protocol in place to limit the use of shared resources 

· Protocols in place should a pupil/adult become ill with Coronavirus symptoms whilst in school 

As always, should you have any questions or concerns regarding anything over the coming days 
and weeks please do not hesitate to contact the school office and we will do our very best address 

them. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
Ash – Lucy - for her super sorting of food into healthy and unhealthy groups 
and making yummy watermelon and kiwi lollies! Well done! 
  
Beech – Sennen – What a super week packed with drawing, hulla hooping, surfing and 
maths skills using the computer to make a fruity bar chart! Well done! 
  
Sycamore – Max – showing a really mature approach this week with his home learning – 
making pizzas independently from scratch. Well done! 
  
Oak – Chloe W – consistently completing home learning and the additional White Rose 
maths challenges! Even taught me some nutritional facts I didn’t know about prunes! 



 

 

 

Our future’s so bright we have to wear shades. Luxulyan School are         

applying for a grant from the Calor Rural Community Fund and would love 

your support to make our children’s dreams a reality. Our community of       

children,      parents, staff and governors all believe in the aspirations of our 

children. We want to provide the best opportunities for them, not only to 

dream but to fulfil their ambitions. If you could give us a share on Facebook, a 

retweet on twitter, perhaps even login and vote for our STEM based project 

we would be         extremely grateful.  

Emma Williams  


